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Submitted values are: 

Name: Paul Litwinczuk 
Address: 4016 NE Hazelfern Place 
Email: paul.litwinczuk@gmail.com 
Testimony: 
I support Metro's proposal for the North Tualatin Mountains. I have been an avid mountain biker for the past 20 years and
am now sharing that passion with my two children (age 9 and 12) and would love to have more beginner and intermediate
options nearby for us to explore the outdoors by mountain bike. Today I must travel 37 miles east or west by truck with
our bikes to find any significant single track. With so much land close to our city core, it is a shame we don't have the best
options in the country...but fortunately we can change that. This would be a great step in that direction! 
Best, 
Paul 
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